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Dear Parents and Guardians,
This letter is to inform you about our use of Tapestry Online Learning Journal in our setting. 
Tapestry allows us to make observations for your children where we can attach photos and videos, as well as include assessments which we can use to track children’s development and progress. 
On Tapestry, parents/guardians and other relatives can view, like and comment on the observations we make for your child. You can also add your own observations of what your child does outside of the setting.  Throughout the Reception Year we will use Tapestry to set home learning tasks each week. 
Please fill in the slip below with your child’s name and your email address and then sign. Once you return this to us, we will then provide you with details about how to access and use your Tapestry account.  If you would like to link two parents/guardians to your child’s account, please write both email addresses below. 
Once you have completed the form, we can set up the Tapestry account for your child. You will then receive an email from Tapestry informing you how to set up your account.  Please complete this form and hand to your child’s class teacher or the school office. 
If you have any questions or queries about this, please get in touch.
Many Thanks
Reception Team


Name of Child:


The e-mail address I would like to link with the account is: 


Name________________________________  Relationship to child ___________________________


Additional email address:


[bookmark: _GoBack]Name _____________________________ Relationship to child ______________________________
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